
 

C.U.P.E. LOCAL 411 
 
 Held a  
 

RATIFICATION VOTE 
 

 on 
 

 Saturday, November 9th, 2019 
  

and 
 
At approximately 11:00am the Members in Attendance voted in 
favour of accepting the Memorandum of Agreement. 
 
The Executive would like to extend a huge “Thank you” to the Local’s 
Bargaining Team for their efforts and to our CUPE National Bargaining 
Rep for acting as our Chief Spokesperson during negotiations. 
 
We trust that his concludes the 2019 contract negotiations with our 
Employer, School District No.33 and we would like to say “Thank You” 
to all the members that were able to attend today’s meeting. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at our next general membership 
meeting on Thursday, November 14th at 7:00pm at the Union Office 
building. 
 

 
 

You are the Union! 


